
Calling all 
superheroes! you’re invited 

to the...

Being a superhero means believing anything is possible!
It’s time to come out to play at the updated Butterfield Crossing Park! Be the first to enjoy 
the sensory-rich, fully inclusive Possibilities Playground that allows visitors of all ages and 

ability levels to play, be challenged and have fun together. 

Thanks to the support of heroes like you, the Castle Rock Parks and Trails Foundation 
received nearly $1.3 million from our community to fund adaptive and inclusive play 

equipment to bring Possibilities Playground to fruition. Now, that’s something to celebrate!  

Join in the fun at the grand reopening. There will be a ribbon cutting by our own 
superheroes, food trucks, adaptive sports demonstrations, activities, a DJ and more.

Learn more at CRgov.com/Butterfield

grand REopening celebration!

3952 W. Butterfield Crossing Drive


